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December 16,201 0 

Ms. Diane Clark 
Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District 
Post Office Box 731 
Nicholasville, Kentucky 40340-0731 

Re: Case No. 2010-00448 
Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District. 

Dear Ms. Clark: 

The enclosed document, the minutes of the meeting of November 3, 2010, of 
Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District’s Board of Commissioners, has been placed in 
the record of the above-referenced case. 

Sin cere Iv, 

Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
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The Board of Commissioners 
ornrnissioners 

e south Elkhorn Water Di 

also present. 

€ur review. 

Sonny Bates and mother representative ~ ~ Q L U  Forest Elill addressed the Board to further discu 
relocation of the $a 

hk. Smith reported on the PSG response to th 
policy associated witb or charges must 
review the policies an nt new or mended tariffs to th 

There was a review of &e Aged Receivables. 

Home reported Damy McQueen had not tam steps to take over the Keerwe Mawsr Cluster Syst 
YGt. 

. .  W 2 2 1  I1 303 8, to reallocate rem 
fiuzdls &om previous grmts was made by Mr. Raws3 se by Mr. Hall - approved. 

A mation to sign the Grant Agreement for the Ca 
seconded by Mr, Hall - approved 

WX21113O 16? was made by Mr. Haws, 

A notion to execute the resolution for KRWFC bonding cantiagent on a 3O-year amortization to refinance a 
prevbus lorn wzs made by hidr. Hall, seconded by Mr. Blackford - approved. 

A h m c i a l  meeting was scheduled fur November 23"1, 1O:OO AM. 

Mr. Home reported that the contract for tzle U m e ~ ~ e d  project had been signed and the Notice to Proceed 
had been given. The area will be videoed before st&g the consbxction. 

hk.  Home reparted that he had discussed with Doug Blackford the possibility of City of Wichcrlasville 
supplying more water to the District. T h i s  was a positive discussion arrd Wher studies w d be proposed. 

There was a discussion on the 
and Ci!y of Nicholasville. A 
seconded by Mr. Haws - appm~ed.. 

ent due to the in 
with bath rate increases was ma 

"here was a discussion on the 201.1 Budget. A motion to approve the budget was made by M. Hail, 
efwmnrled hv Mr RlarkFfirA - !armrnvc1d x s A h  nine rrni-incitinn 


